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Ms Caroline Murphy, W www.ors.ie 
Inspector, 
Environmental Licensing Programme, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford . 

14'h March 2014 

Re: 
Ref: WO285-01 

EPA Waste Licence Application - Further Information Response 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

With regard to you correspondence dated lgth February last with respect to the Article 13 compliance 
requirements, I write to confirm that the EPA have the copy of the Environmental Impact Statement provided to 
the Planning Authority as part of the original application and there are no changes to the proposed development 
that have been made since the grant of Planning Permission. 

The change in revision no. to the front of the EIS reflects the extra information that was required during the 
planning application process as part of a further information request 

Trusting this to be in order, if there are queries please don't hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Damien Collins 
Director 
ORs Consulting Engineers 

Directors: P. O'Reilly, F. Stuart, J. Brennan, B. Collentine, D. Collins, D. McCormack, C. Meaney 
O'Reilly Stuart 8 Associates Limited TIA ORS Consulting Engineers 

IS0 9001 :2000 QUALITY ASSURED COMPANY 
V.A.T. No: 6328434P Registered in Ireland No: 308434 
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